Subj: Re: case approved

Date: 9/14/2016 10:19:57 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time

From: @gmail.com
To: PaulTShane@aol.com

Thank you sir so much for everything we couldn't do it without you. On behalf of my family huge thank you.

On Sep 14, 2016 10:16, < PaulTShane@aol.com > wrote:

Dear Bobbie and Kylie:

Congratulations!! The online system is showing that your green card is fully approved. You should expect to receive a green card in the mail within the next two weeks. When you receive the document, please scan me both sides.

Wishing you both much happiness. You are all a lovely family.

Regards,

Paul

Paul T. Shane Immigration Attorney Independent Law Offices Suite 350, 3rd floor One Gateway Center Washington Street Newton, MA 02458-2802, USA

Telephone: <u>617-965-1553</u> Fax: <u>617-</u>965-9697

E-mail: paultshane@aol.com Website: www.paulshane.com